
Subject: Reminder for New Students – Submit Data for University ERP (Session 2025–26) 

Dear Students, 

This is to inform all newly admitted students that an email has been sent to your registered 

university email ID containing a Google Form link for submission of your details for integration 

with the University ERP system for the academic session 2025–26. 

If you have not yet submitted the form, kindly do so by today (28/07/2025). 

In case you face any issues in accessing or submitting the form, please send an email to 

it@rgnul.ac.in for assistance. 
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